MAYOR OF LONDON

Murad Qureshi AM Chair of the Environment Committee London Assembly City Hall Our ref: MGLA200214-9731

Date: 3 April 2014

British Gas

Thank you for your letter of 20 February following the Environment Committee on the 6 February.

You requested information regarding energy efficiency projects being undertaken by British Gas across London boroughs.

I am sorry for the delay there has been in getting this information to you but it has taken British Gas some time to respond. Please find the requested information attached.

Richard Blakeway

Deputy Mayor for Housing, Land and Property

cc: Ian Williamson, Environment Committee Scrutiny Manager



Emma Strain
Senior Manager- Services, Commissioning & Retrofit
Greater London Authority
City Hall
The Queen's Walk
More London
SE1 2AA

24th March, 2014

Dear Emma

Ref: Environment committee 6 February 2014

Further to your email requesting details of British Gas' commitments through the Energy Company Obligation (ECO) in London, please see below for more detail.

British Gas, with its London borough and housing association partners, has already committed to invest in excess of £36 million through eight schemes in London shown in the table below.

Client	No. Homes
Neptune House and Bevan Court	166
Enfield Homes	400
Avalon	8,500
Ascham Homes	901
Brent Homes	420
Southwark Homes -Revised New	6,291
Lambeth	9,600
Total	26278

These schemes are expected to deliver measures to over 26,000 homes across London. In addition, British Gas is currently in discussions to potentially develop further ECO schemes in London and continues to work closely with London boroughs, housing associations and the GLA's RE:NEW team.

I trust the information in this letter makes clear our commitment to London. If you have any further questions please do let me know.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Reaney

Regional Director - London